
BIG CREEK ELEMENTARY 

 
 

 

 
Palo Alto Unified School District 
Todd Collins, Board Member  
Ken Dauber, President 
 
City of Palo Alto 
Karen Holman, Council Member, Chair 
Eric Filseth, Vice Mayor 
 
Staff 
Cathy Mak, District, Chief Business Officer, Staff Liaison 
Rob de Geus, Deputy City Manager, Staff Liaison 

  
1. Oral Communications 

 
2. Review of Recent City Council/PAUSD Board Meetings 

 
3. Library Card Collaboration  
 
4. Cubberley Master Plan Update 

 
5. Discussion of Agenda Topics for 2018 

 

School/City Liaison Committee Meeting 
Thursday, February 15, 2018 

8:00 AM to 9:30 AM 
Palo Alto City Hall 

Community Meeting Room 
250 Hamilton Avenue 

School/City Liaison Committee 
Regular Meeting 

  Agenda 
  


